
Allen, Meredith 
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'jm3@cpuc.ca.gov' (jm3@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: WaveConnect 

Hi Jaciyn,

I'm so sorry for the delay in responding to you. I'm still tracking down the information on wave. It has 
been a nightmare with vacation schedules this week. I will have the information early next week and will 
give you call.

Hope you guys are doing great!

Thanks,
Meredith
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